Pre Prep

It has been a lovely sunny start to the term and good to see the children refreshed after their holidays. The weather, as you are all aware, can be variable even during the summer term! Children require both their wellington boots and sunhats in school this term, as stated on the uniform list. Please ensure they are provided with these.

This term we are trialling an 'Open Doors' opportunity where you and your child can visit the classrooms on one of three days after school. You will receive a Schoolcomms with the details soon, but please note the possible dates you may choose, as shown in the term calendar, of Monday 21st, Tuesday 22nd or Wednesday 23rd May.

Teacher led activities will not take place during this week before half term.